
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Springvale Township Planning Committee 
 
Regular meeting Minutes August 24, 2020 
 
Meeting held as a Zoom meeting ID 77465003233 
 
Members Present:  Bill Shorter, Jim Scott, Becky Fettig, Joe Schodde and Stan Royalty 
 
1.  Chairman Scott called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm.  
 
2.    Minutes from the May 18, 2020 meeting were presented and accepted as written.  
 
3.    As there were no community members present there were no public comments.  
 
4.     Chairman Scott informed the committee that case #PSUP20-010, a request by Ryan Fettig 
for an over size accessory building at 2500 Oden Island Road had been approved unanimously 
by the Emmet County Planning Commission.    
 
5.      Chairman Scott asked the committee members to share any concerns or questions as the 
Committee had not recently met. The committee discussed continuing with zoom meetings 
which the members were accepting of given the continuing Pandemic.   
 
6.      Bill Shorter asked the status of the John Plichta winery. The winery is currently operating 
and John’s request for expanded hours on Saturday and Sunday had been withdrawn by John 
Plichta.  Chairman Scott said he would review the matter and report back to the Committee.  
 
7.      With no other immediate concerns Chairman Scott adjourned the meeting at 7:50pm.   
 


